
RANGER REPORT 

July 2016 

Hello!  
 
As summer settles in and the temperature rise, the hot fishing hours have changed to 
the early morning hours and the late evening hours. The bass and bluegill are mostly off 
their beds and heading for deeper waters. The hot baits for the catfish have been stink 
baits and shrimp with chicken liver. Bass have been hitting rattle traps in the early 
morning. As always see our well stocked bait store for all your fishing needs! Many soft 
baits and tackle are on sale. On a side note both the rangers and maintenance have 
worked hard cutting and trimming around the lake cleaning it up and are asking for your 
help in continuing to keep SBEA Lake a safe, clean and peaceful place for all members.  
  
Please treat with respect the wildlife that shares your lake. Keeping all hooks and 
fishing line picked up because the hooks get caught up in the bird’s beaks and the 
fishing line end up wrapped around the birds legs causing great harm so please pick up 
all hooks and fishing lines.  
  
 
 
June Creel Count 
 
Catfish-326, Bass-142, Crappie-66, Bluegill-206 
 
 


